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Check-in/registration begins at 9 a.m. Complimentary coffee will be served. The program runs from 9:30 a.m. to noon and from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. Lunch is on your own.

SAVE THE DATE FOR THIS 
FREE	WORKSHOP

Register at: http://www.watereducation.org/foundation-event/drought-tolerant-landscape-workshop

As California suffers through a fifth year of drought, cities and water 
districts throughout the state have made reducing outdoor irrigation 
– which can account for 50 to 80 percent of a home’s total water use – 
a primary goal. The recent drought has led to an increased interest in 
low water-use landscaping.   
But what varieties of drought-resistant plants are the best to tout in your region? And what 
is the latest trend in sustainable landscaping?

Get the answers to those questions and gain a better understanding of plant availability 
from the nursery industry. Learn tips on how to communicate that information to water 
customers and the general public.

This FREE, one-day workshop includes a field trip to a local nursery.  
It is geared toward anyone working at water districts, city utility and water 
departments, landscapers and the nursery retail and wholesale industry.

Topics to be discussed include:
➤	Latest trends in sustainable landscapes
➤	Constraints on plant availability & 
	 nursery industry coordination
➤	Landscape makeovers & 
	 climate change considerations

WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 2016	
California Center for the Arts
340 North Escondido Boulevard, Salon 1
Escondido, CA

Drought-Tolerant Landscapes:
Get the Latest on Sustainability Trends, Plant Selection & Nursery Tips


